
INTERMENT OF ASHES:  For Maureen Lamain (wife of late Peter Lamain) will be 

held at Dudley Vercoe Cemetery, Te Puke,  Plot No. 1523. on Saturday, 30 June 

at 1.00pm. The ceremony will be followed by afternoon tea in No. 2 Road Hall, 

served by St. Vincent de Paul members. 

 

PASSIONIST FAMILY GROUP NEWS:  Martin PFG:   

Wednesday 20 June 10am STM Church Complex;  John McCarthy will speak to 

the group about a fascinating but tragic tale that he and Denise have recently 

uncovered about a relation who served and died in WW1. 

As usual a small morning tea and a small cash contribution please. It will 

be an interesting talk as John always does his research. 

 
PLAYGROUP:  Parents and caregivers of babies and pre-schoolers come for a 

coffee and a play on Mondays from 9.30am to 11.30am in the STM parish 

lounge (during term time).  New people are always welcome. 

 
YOUNG ADULTS:  Contact Amy : a.r.rutten@gmail.com or ph 027 474 8181. 

 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  Wednesday 7.15—8.15pm in  STM Church. 

 
AQUINAS COLLEGE:  Enrolment applications close Fri, 6 July.  See noticeboard 

for more details.  Enquiries to Moira 543 9032 or email admin@aquinas.school.nz 

 

PRAYER MEETINGS:  A small group from Te Puke and Maketu meets at  from 

5pm to 6pm every Monday at St Patrick’s Church, Te Puke (winter time) and St  

Peter’s Church, Maketu (summer time).  All are most welcome to join us. 

 

PAEROA 50TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATIONS - UPDATE:  Some plans for these cel-

ebrations have changed :  St Mary's Paeroa  will celebrate the 50th Anniversary 

of its consecration on Saturday 28 July 2018  with a Mass to be celebrated by 

Bishop Dennis Browne at 12 noon.   A lunch will follow at 1 30 pm at the 

Ohinemuri Club, Main Road Paeroa.  A charge of $15. per person will now ap-

ply for the lunch.  Cheques payable to St Mary's Parish Anniversary should be 

sent to Sandy Saunders at 12 Prospect Terrrace, Paeroa 3600.   A receipt will be 

issued and this will confirm your attendance.  The last date for confirmation of 

attendance will be 30 June  2018.  Any Queries to Sandy  on 07 862 6326 or 021 

159 2009 or by email to her at sfsaunders@gmail.com to confirm your attend-

ance.    Please do not delay in confirming your attendance at this event. 

 

IMPORTANT:  STM PARISH COMPLEX:  The security screen (next to toilets) will be 

closed from approximately 1pm (Mon-Fri) and opened at 7am each day.  If 

you (or group leader) use the complex outside these hours, please contact the 

office to find out where the keys are to unlock the screen. 
 

 

 

 

 
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time, 17  June 2018 

 

 

HELLO FROM YOUR PARISH SCHOOL, ST THOMAS MORE:   Our students will be at-

tending Mass next Sunday 24 June to celebrate the life and faith of our patron 

saint. You will be treated to the St Thomas More play which we are filming at the 

moment. The donut wagon will be parked up after Mass and the PTA are hold-

ing a cake stall too.  (Cake stall will be held in the STM Church complex).  Please 

come along and join in the fun. If you have Facebook you can follow our school 

and see what we do every day.   
God Bless and thanks for your prayers.  Kath Joblin, Principal. 

Note:  If you are rostered on for ministries at the 9.30am Mass, 24 June, you will 

not be required (apart from rostered EMCs & Altar Assistants).  Thank you.  

 

RCIA:  RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS:  An introduction meeting will 

be held on Thursday 21 June at 7:00pm in the STM church centre, to begin this 

journey through RCIA.   Please express your interest by contacting Heidi Nield 

(RCIA coordinator) 575 4807 Ext 6 or Email: pastoral@allsaintsbythesea.nz 

Do any of these describe you? 
. Are you interested in learning more about Christianity and the Catholic Church? 

 Are you a baptised Catholic who has not yet received First Holy Communion or  

Confirmation? 

 Are you married to a catholic and attend Mass, but just do not know what the next 

step is in  becoming Catholic? 

 Would you like to better support your children at a Catholic school 

 

CWL MEETING: The June meeting will be on Thursday, 21 June after the 9.30am 

Mass.  Speakers are Rochelle Bellworthy and Karly Christie from Beach Law, talk-

ing on Enduring Power of Attorney.  Morning tea to  

follow.  Raffle and trading table.  All welcome. 

 

CARITAS EMERGENCY APPEAL FOR THE ROHINGYA REFUGEES IN BANGLADESH 

Since August, 700,000 Rohingya have fled from Myanmar to Bangladesh.  They 

are faced with the risk of flooding from monsoon rains. Caritas is working with 

Caritas Bangladesh and others to build retainer walls, stronger shelters and to 

meet the needs of the Rohingya people.   Caritas invites you to  support our 

emergency appeal. Right now, each donation is doubled (up to $250,000) by 

the New Zealand Aid Programme. To give call 0800 22 10 22 or go online to 

www.caritas.org.nz/donate.  

 

Papamoa Coast 
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SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMME – RECONCILIATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION AND 

CONFIRMATION:  We have an exciting new programme this year!  We invite regis-

trations for children aged from year 4 who wish to receive the Sacraments of Rec-

onciliation, Holy Communion and Confirmation.  The programme will begin on 

Tuesday, 14 August 2018 until 18 September 2018.  The programme will begin with 

afternoon tea from 2.30pm and finish at 4.00pm. The Sacraments First Holy Com-

munion and Confirmation will be held on Sun, 23 September 2018.  To register, 

contact Lorraine:   Email:   dobson.cl@xtra.co.nz or phone the parish office. 

Note:  If your child (aged from year 4) is not Baptised and would like to join the 

Sacramental Programme, please contact Lorraine.  There will be a two week  

Baptism course held on 16 July and 7 August - to be followed by the Sacramental 

Programme. 

 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL is in need of the following winter warmers to fill up the stock in 

our Support Centre and Shops: Blankets, Winter sheets, Canned food - please  

label "Support Centre" Good condition winter clothing, particularly children’s.  If 

you can help with any of the above please drop in to one of our shops below or 

phone Tauranga: 578 8218 or Mt Maunganui: 574 9423 if you require collection.   

Tauranga: 766 Cameron Road,  Greerton: 134 Chadwick Road,  Mt Maunganui:  

1 Dee Street.  Thank you to our Catholic Community in advance. 

 

PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND:  Bishop Steve is interested in gauging potential 

interest in a pilgrimage to the Holy Land in September-October 2019.  If you are 

interested in going please advise Bishop Steve's P.A., shonar@cdh.org.nz to register 

your interest.  As an indication of cost the 2017 pilgrimage was $9800 share twin for 

23 days, including return airfares from Auckland  accommodation and most 

meals. A reasonable level of fitness is required.  

 

NATURAL FERTILITY TRAINING SEMINAR:  Auckland 7-8 July. The Billings Ovulation 

Method™ is a means of natural fertility regulation used by couples to prevent or 

achieve pregnancy and protect reproductive health. It is highly effective if used 

correctly.  This seminar will be beneficial to Health professional, and those wishing 

to become accredited teachers of the Method. It will also be of interest to those 

involved in pre- marriage counselling or wishing to promote the method in the 

community. This seminar has been endorsed by the Royal NZ college of General 

Practitioners and allocated 13.75 CME credits.For info: Contact Billings LIFE NZ Na-

tional coordinator/Educator Alicia Reeve Ph. 0800 693 378 or 027 

2303099  info@billingslife.org.nz or see our website for further details 

www.billingslife.org.nz  

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER CELEBRATION:   

A function to celebrate 40 years of Marriage  

Encounter in New Zealand is being held in  

Palmerston North on 11 August 2018.  This is an op-

portunity to join us to celebrate this milestone – if you’d like 

to know more please  Contact: web: www.wwme40.nz  - 

full details of the celebration including registration form Ph 

0800 362 686 EM  nzme40@gmail.com 

 

MARRIED COUPLES: Revitalise and enrich your intimacy, love 

and romance in your marriage.  Attend the Marriage En-

counter Weekend 13-15 July at Mt Richmond  

Hotel, Mt Wellington, Auckland.  Book now!  Ph 0800-362686 

or Christine & David Sloan 372-3581 or EM da-

vid.christinesloan@gmail.com      

 

CLUNY RETREAT CENTRE:   THE GOSPEL OF OUR LIVES - by Joy 

Cowley and Father Alan Roberts - 11 & 12 August:  It is 

sometimes said that wisdom is life experience well digested. 

When we go a little further and examine the stories in our 

lives, we see each one as blessing and teaching, however 

we have regarded it at the time. One story must end for 

another story to begin, and God is with every part of it. Our 

lives are literally gospel or “good news.” 

 

READINGS FOR The Nativity of St John the Baptism (24 June) 

1.  Isaiah 49:1-6 2.  Acts 13:22-26   

GOSPEL:  Luke 1:57-66,80 

 

MASS INTENTIONS:  If you wish to have a Mass offered 

please complete the pink card in the church foyer and 

hand into office, or alternatively phone the office to  

arrange.  Mass offering envelopes are also available if you 

wish to make a donation.   

 
 

 

SUNDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Mt Maunganui 
9.30am & 5pm  

 
Te Puke 

Saturday Vigil  5pm 
 
 

WEEKDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Monday 
9am Mt 

 
Tuesday 
9am Mt  

 
Wednesday 

9am Mt 
 

Thursday 
9am Mt and 

9am Te Puke 
 

Friday 
9am Mt 

 
 

LITURGIES 
 

Tuesday 
9am Te Puke 

(Liturgy of Word & 
Holy Communion) 

 
Saturday 

9am Rosary Mt 
 

Anointing of Sick 
During Fri Mass at  Mt   

17 Aug,  
16 Nov 2018 

 
Reconciliation 

Wed to Friday (Mt)  
8.30am to 8.45am. 

Sat (TePuke) 4:30pm 
 

Maketu                
Maori Mass  

2nd Sunday 11.30am 
3rd Sunday  Liturgy  

service 11.30am  
 

NEW WEBSITE:  www.allsaintsbythesea.nz 
Parish Priest:  Fr Darren McFarlane;  Assistant Priest:  Fr Stuart Young 
17 Gloucester Rd, Mt Maunganui 3116.   Ph 07 575 4807  (Parish office Ex 2) 
Email:  admin@allsaintsbythesea.nz  Office hours:  9am to 12 noon Mon to Fri  

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THIS WEEK: 

Mon     

Tues    

Wed      

Thurs     Uschi Bially RIP 

Fri     

Sat & Sun     All Saints by the Sea Parish  
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